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POST UTME: LECTURE/WORK FREE DAYS 

The POST-UTME screening exercise for the 2018/2019 academic session has been 
scheduled for Friday, 14 and Saturday, 15 September, 2018. 
 
In view of the large crowd expected as well as the involvement of staff (Main 
Campus/College of Medicine) in the exercise, Management has directed that the 
specified days be declared as lecture/work free days for the exercise. 
 
Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi,  MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 
 
 
 


